
PAVING DELAYED –  
Please check website for future updates 
 
 

Paving scheduled to start on Monday morning, October 11, 
2021, is now delayed. There will be no parking allowed on the 
following streets once paving begins. 
 

• Atkinson Street 

• Oliver Street 

• Steamboat Lane 

• Quarterdeck Lane 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
Chris Robillard 
DPW Supervisor 
603-570-8081 

 


